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August 25, 2000

Mr. Scott Seery

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Environmental Protection Division
Alameda County Health Services Agency

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, room 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
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Dear Mr. Seery:

PETITION OF MEHDI MOHAMMADIAN REQUESTING REVIEW OF AN
UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK LOCAL OVERSIGHT PROGRAM DECISION

REGARDING 15595 WASHINGTON BLVD., SAN LORENZO, ALAMEDA COUNTY, CA
SWRCB/CWP FILE NO. P99-198 (LOP SITE 1360)

We spoke on the phone on August 22 to clarify what documents youn will send the State Board in
response to its letter dated August 11, 2000, requesting certain reports or documents that are in
your records relative to the above entitled petition. Yoy agreed to send the-following items:

Company Name  Document Name Item(s) To Be Semt Date
Texaco Environmental Studies Entire report. 5/3/94
Survey Report
Dick Fahey Correspondence to Original photos (you will 3/10/95
Alameda County Health  keep copies.)
Department. Legal page of as-built
drawings with cross-sectional
view dated 4/3/95.
Cohen, Nelson &  Correspondence to Real estate authonty. 8/10/95
Makoff Alameda County Health
Department.
J.Widman/ Fax to Allan Patton Eight pages. 6/8/99
Dana Ritchie

California Environmental Protection Agency

{3 Recycled Paper



Mr. Scott Seery -2- August 25, 2000

You stated that the plot plan and piping drawings by Diablo Petroleum referenced in your note to
the file dated January 28, 1997, were never in your records. It is your understanding that Diablo
Petroleum has been out of business for a number of years and that such drawings, if they existed,
are no longer available.

You were unable to find the fourth page of the fax from Mary Swanson dated March 31, 1995,
referenced in correspondence dated September 6, 1995. You supposed that it might not exist. If
you discover this fourth page, please send it. The first three pages are in the record that you
transmitted to us.

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter. Please feel free te call me at (916} 227-
4435 or email me at harta@exec.swrcb.ca.gov.

Sincerely,
(/W

Anne M. Hartridge
Staff Counsel

ce: Jeffrey Widman, Esq.
84 West Santa Clara Street, Suite 690
San Jose, CA 95113

James Wesley Kinnear, Esq.
Makoff Kinnear Counsel, P.C.
20 California Street, Suite 201
San Francisco, CA 94111

Marv S. Taylor, Esq.
101 Ygnacio Valley Road #330
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-4061

Bernard Rose, Esq.
1800 Harrison Street, Suite 2350
Qakland, CA 94612

California Environmental Protection Agency

ﬁ Recyeled Paper



